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Parr Facilities Management is proud to sponsor Midland Boxing Club, helping to support its recent
refurbishment, to provide exceptional facilities for its members.  

Midland Boxing Club, based in Northern Ireland, has been a mainstay of the community since 1974,
offering amateur boxing training facilities for all ages. Recently, the club has undergone a significant
refurbishment which the Parr FM team has supported throughout.  

Parr FM understands the value of the work its team carries out in clients’ communities and has been
involved in numerous initiatives over recent years to benefit the communities in which the teams work,
from supporting sport teams to raising funds for charities and valuable causes.   

Stephen Parr, Managing Director, Parr FM commented on the recent sponsorship:  

“We are proud to sponsor the Midland Boxing Club and support their recent refurbishment. Our
community-focused approach runs deep at Parr, and we are proud to have been able to work with a local
club like Midland Boxing Club which has such a strong relationship with its community and helps to
improve the lives of young people. We are delighted with the outcome of the refurbishment and look
forward to continuing our positive relationship with the Club.”  
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